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Hello Wethersfield Community,

Thanksgiving is my favorite holiday. It’s a day filled with family, friends, food, and football.
Thanksgiving gives us the perfect opportunity to express our gratitude.

I am so grateful to live in this great nation, in our fabulous state of Connecticut, and in our
wonderful Town of Wethersfield. Our town is small but mighty and is filled with the most
extraordinary people. When [ talk to members of this community, new and old, | am delighted to
hear an overwhelming theme of love for this town. There is clearly an undeniable sense of pride
here. I am so appreciative to not only be a part of this tight knit community, but also to serve as its
Mayor.

During this time, it is also important for us to ensure that everyone gets a joyous and delicious
thanksgiving. If you are able, please consider donating to the Wethersfield Food Pantry this week as
they are still accepting food donations for Thanksgiving other than Turkeys. Now is the perfect
time to give back. And if you are someone in need, there are plentiful resources available at the
Wethersfield food pantry.

I ask that you utilize this time to recognize everything you have to be grateful for! We cannot take
for granted the remarkable town we get the privilege to live in!

Thank you for being a part of this community!
Happy Thanksgiving!

Ken Lesser
Mayor of Wethersfield



